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Group Newsletter 
WELCOME 

It has been a long year with two camps 
and we have issued over 150 Badges 

to all members, the want for help is still 
needed as we go forward. 

AWARDS AT ST GEORGES DAY  
Wearing my Cub Section hat and as a proud Leader I 
handed out 3 Chief Scout awards 
 
Also handed out was a ten year service for our Scout Leader 
Rob, who has been a great asset to the troop and we support 
him in growing the section   

MONTHLY SUBS 
It is not that we have lots of money and we still 
ask that you pay subs at the beginning of each 
month. You can pay in directly to our account or 
continue to pay cash. Please speaak to a leader 
about bank details.. 
 
PAYMENTS DUE AS FOLLOWS 
JUN 23  1st 
JUL 23   6th  
 
Parents have asked for bank details to pay 
direct. Details of our bank account below: 
Barclays Bank Plc 
15th St Pancras Scout Group 
Sort Code: 20-44-86 
Acc No: 70693693 
Please add ref as Subs and your Childs first name  
 
 
  

BOBS BIG HAIR CUT  
While the idea was to have a bit of fun and 
raise some money for the group, the cubs & 
Scout did enjoy the event and we raised 
£350 for the funds. And a big thank you to 
you all, and Bob for sitting down to allow 
the young people loose with sharpe sissors. 
 

SAFEGUARDING IN SCOUTING  
In recent weeks the media has reported that the Scout 
Association has paid out compensation on known abuse 
cases. These were spread over many years and will be 
disturbing to some.  We must point out that our leaders 
acknowledge our own concerns in this matter, and we 
do have a policy laid down on safeguarding.  Each adult 
in Scouting has a Yellow Card that they should carry at 
all times. This is a guide and tells them of the steps they 
must take in any reporting or concerns they may have. 
Any Adult joining a group must complete a DBS enquiry 
before working with our Young People. A full report can 
be found on the Scout Association Web page 
https://www.scouts.org.uk/  

GROUP AGM  
OUR ANNNUAL GENRAL MEETING WILL BE 

ON 20th July 2023 
At 7:30pm  

Tea and Biscuits will follow 



 

CAMP AT SCOUT PARK 9th – 11th June 2023  
 A warm day before we left the hall with weather reports saying it was going to get warmer and Thunder storms on 
the way. Saturday dawned and the sun was up at 6am and already rasing the tempreture, a bit of tracking and a 
chance to gain a prize fo 1 million pounds, after the young camper were told to go and play in the woods, this done 
because the sun made it hard to play in the open. Sunday was a chance to be Robin Hood for an hour, and a few 
tasks on the field and it was time to pack the kit.. The result of the weekend was we all got home without an 
accident.  

 
Don’t forget that we do use Facebook to 
keep you up to date with all our news and 
events  
https://www.facebook.com/groups/15thstp
ancras/ 


